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FROM THE EDITOR’S DESK

JBM is now embarking on its tenth year of publication. This issue is the first in Volume 10 and
contains timely and informative articles on the Sarbanes-Oxley Act, academic job markets,
strategic theory, and expatriate employees. I think you will find a useful mix of subject matter
and research methods.

This issue also represents my last official activity as editor of JBM. For some time, WDSI
officers have been engaged in a discussion about JBM's future. | have agreed to assist the
next editor in a transition from JBM's location at Colorado State to its new home. Many
details about the journal remain to be decided. including the nature and extent of WDSI's
financial support for JBM and future expectations for the publication. If you have opinions
regarding JBM, you should make those opinions known to the WDSI officers.

For my own part, editing JBM has been a rewarding experience. The rewards were working
with authors, reviewers, and JBM’s readers. Our academic community rests on the willingness
of individuals to support, encourage, and engage in scholarly research. Over the past four
years, I've been fortunate to participate in the process and to work with dedicated and
talented people from around the world. I very much appreciate the opportunity to have been
of service.

Thanks to all of you who have an interest in./BM.

Raymond L. Hogler
Professor of Management
Colorado State University
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